
Minutes, Deans and Chairs Meeting 
Dec. 14, 2020, via Zoom 

 
Diane McFarlin called the meeting to order at 2:00 p.m.  
 
COVID-19 Update 

• Kiousis said the positivity rate in Alachua County is 6% but 2% at UF. By Jan. 10, all students taking 
classes on campus will be tested. He suggested Chairs have a plan in place for instructors who get 
COVID. 

• Summer, physical distancing limits will still be in place. 
 
Spring Semester  

• Kiousis said that for Spring, both face-to-face and online are being registered equally. 

• DiStaso said faculty are concerned about logistics with sick students and faculty. 

• Kiousis reported that CJC has two vacant faculty lines, ADV and PUR.  

• He also said there are two positions that will be opened from retirements. CJC will wait to fill those until 
there is a better sense of the budget. 

• Two AI lines will be filled by new Managing Director of CTMT. 
 
Open Discussion 

• McFarlin said there is an acceptance for Managing Director of CTMT, paperwork pending for hire. 

• Kiousis recognized McFarlin’s last Deans and Chairs meeting and thanked her. 
 
McFarlin thanked the Deans and Chairs and closed the meeting. 
 
Attendees: Diane McFarlin, Robyn Goodman, Randy Bennett, Dave Ostroff, Keisha Reynolds, Margaret Gaylord, 
Tom Kelleher, Ted Spiker, Randy Wright, Laurent Burman, Marcia DiStaso, Mira Lowe, Evan Kropp 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 2:14 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted by Sarah Fitzpatrick 
 


